
The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you have a disability  and need 
to access services, receive information in an alternate format, or need information translated to another language, please call the 
Division of Early Care and Education at 608-422-6002. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing, deaf-blind  or speech disabled 
can use the free Wisconsin Relay service by dialing 711 to contact the department.

A lot goes into providing quality child care
Child care is an important job—and not an easy one. Building and operating a successful program takes a lot of hard 
work and dedication, especially one that provides the excellent care every child and family deserves. That’s why our 
Child Care Provider Resource Guide covers a lot of important topics. Find what works for you—and remember, DCF is 
here for you.
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Your trusted source for ensuring quality child care
Wisconsin needs high-quality child care providers. Families across the state struggle to find and afford the quality 
care they deserve. The Wisconsin Department of Children and Families (DCF) is here to help. Whether you’re a 
current provider or looking to start a new child care business, we want to help you succeed. This guide will help give 
you the tools and resources you need to launch or improve your business and provide the best care possible. 
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